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During the course of the Audit of Classified Systems, the Office of Inspector General identified 
an issue that warranted immediate attention.  A Management Alert was issued on March 21, 
2019 describing the lack of proper authorization to operate (ATO) classified information systems 
at the National Archives and Records Administration (NARA).  The purpose of the alert was to 
bring this matter to management’s attention to ensure further vulnerabilities were appropriately 
mitigated and secured. 
 


